JACKSON COUNTY

Parks + Rec

I Enn g 22807 Woods Chapel Road Michele Newman, Director
IDLARAN Blue Springs, Missouri 64015 (816) 503-4800
AR MakeYourDayHere.com Fax: (816) 795-1234

TO: John Konon, Purchasing Department

FROM: Rhett Fregoe, Superintendent of Golf Operations

DATE: June 27, 2024

RE: Bid No. 24-034 Lawn & Golf Course Equipment, Parts, Repair, & Small Engine

Services

Fred Arbanas Golf Course requires services to purchase parts for maintenance equipment as well
as services for small engines. The purchasing department issued bid No. 24-034 to meet these
needs.

After reviewing both bids, we recommend Lawn and Leisure to win the bid. They are local,
provide parts for John Deere, provide excellent service, and are the lowest bid.

Fred Arbanas Golf Course estimates a yearly spend of $50,000 subject to budget approval.
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Frank White, Jr., 'Coum‘y Executive



% Jackson County
Public Works Department

* ROAD MAINTENANCE 34900 E. Old US 40 Hwy, P.O. Box 160
Grain Valley, Missouri 64029

(816) 847-7050 phone

(816) 847-7051 fax

MEMORANDUM

TO: John Konon, Finance and Purchasing Department

FROM: Matt Willier, Assistant Road and Bridge Administrator, Public Works Department
DATE: June 27, 2024

SUBJECT: Recommendation for Vendors: Lawn & Leisure of Lee’s Summit Inc., & Van
Wall Equipment

Please consider bid No. 24-034 Lawn & Golf Course Equipment parts, repair, and small engine
services be split and awarded to Lawn & Leisure of Lee’s Summit Inc., & Van Wall Equipment.

One single vendor does not accommodate every service needed for County equipment. One
vendor may have a cheaper price or better availability than the other for certain parts, brands,

and/or services.

It is estimated that Road & Bridge Public Works could spend approximately $10,000.00 annually
between these 2 vendors.

For the reasons above, it has been requested that bid No. 24-034 Lawn & Golf Course
Equipment parts, repair, and small engine services be split and awarded to Lawn & Leisure of
Lee’s Summit Inc., & Van Wall Equipment.

Thank you for your consideration,

Matt Willier, Assistant Road and Bridge Administrator



